STORM IS BACK

We at Pulido Cleaning and Restoration are excited to announce that we will be once again hosting the much-anticipated
FIRESTORM! On April 6.2024, Pulido Cleaning and Restoration will be hosting a casino night fundraising event to
benefit Riverside County Professional Firefighters Benevolent Fund. FIRESTORM IS BACK!!! It is the goal of the
RCPFBF to be able to support firefighters in Riverside County in their time of need. The RCPFBF not only supports the
firefighters of Riverside County, it also supports other non-profit organizations that are affiliated with the fire service.
such as cancer research mental health and the Burn Institutes.

To Whom it may concern,

In order to reach our fundraising goals and to have a successful event, we are looking to members of our community for
support. There are several ways that you can support our efforts.

Table Sponsors:

(1 ticket included in sponsorships)

» Blackjack (9): $500 total each table.
e Craps (2): $1.000 total each table.

e Poker (1): $800 total each table.

* Roulette (2): $800 total each table.

Event Sponsors:
(2 tickets included in sponsorships)
e Red Chip Sponsor - $4,000
Recognition on all print material and media publicity, Signage and recognition at event as
Red Chip Sponsor, Branding on social media,
Personalized Plaque
e White Chip Sponsor - $2,500
Recognition on all print material. Recognition at event as White Chip Sponsor,
Social Media Co-branding
Framed sponsor certificate
e Blue Chip Sponsor - $1,500 p
Recognition on all print material, Recognition at event as Blue Chip Sponsor,
Framed sponsor certificate

* We are also seeking donations for items and services that can be used as raffle prizes. Ex: gift
certificates and gift baskets.

ﬁ . The Riverside County Professional Firefighters Benevolent Fund is a 501¢3.

Jli_[ *All donations may be tax deductible.

Thank you in advance for your support,
Firestorm Team @ Pulido Cleaning and Restoration
events@pulido.biz




